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(NAPSA)—For many families,
the holidays are the season for
lots of photos—to capture and
share those special moments with
kids, family and friends. Since
holiday photos hold a special place
in hearts and minds, it’s impor-
tant to make sure you’re getting
photo-quality prints that stand
the test of time.

It can get pretty complicated
when looking over what’s avail-
able in inkjet printers, and there
are other factors to be considered,
such as ink cartridges. An all-in-
one printer can make a great gift
or serve as a helpful tool around
the holiday season.

When buying an inkjet printer,
it’s good to think about what it
will be used for—such as mostly
photo printing or for productivity
usage such as faxing or scanning.
Also important to consider are
things such as “fuel-efficient
printing” features. These include
things like cost per page over the
lifetime of the printer and replace-
ment ink prices relative to ink
cartridge page yields.

The right paper also makes a
difference. For optimal results,
use the photo print paper type
specified by the printer manufac-
turer. Also, make sure you specify
the paper type in the printer ’s
setup dialog box. Glossy papers
can make colors look more vibrant
and give black-and-white photos a
broader apparent tonal range.
Glossy papers are also good for
photos that will be handled
instead of displayed, because
they’re often more durable,
though they show fingerprints.

Now that you have the right
paper, make sure basic printer
functions, such as cartridge align-

ment and ink flow, are operating
properly; if they aren’t, you may
see ghost images or horizontal
lines running through your
images. Most printers check these
functions automatically when you
replace an ink cartridge.

Photo printing without a PC is
also an option. Dell’s Photo All-In-
One 946 inkjet printer features
technology such as PictBridge,
which lets you send photos directly
via USB from a camera to a com-
patible printer. Some printers,
such as the Dell Photo All-In-One
966, also have memory card slots.
Printing this way is quick and
easy—especially if you don’t need
computer-based image editing and
color management for your photos.

Ink is also an important con-
sideration. It’s risky to buy
generic ink just because it’s
cheaper than the printer manu-
facturer’s ink. Also, there’s been
little independent testing of the
longevity of third-party inks, so
it’s hard to know how quickly col-
ors will fade or shift.

Long-Lasting Photos
Photo prints can last for up to

100 years under normal house-

hold conditions, but only if you
take care of them. Direct sunlight,
UV radiation, pollutants and
moisture are the enemies of all
types of prints. Store your prints
in an album or box made of conta-
minant- and acid-free materials.
The pigment ink from the new
Dell Photo All-In-One Printer 966
on Dell Premium Photo Paper
offers the following benefits:

1. Excellent longevity on plain
paper compared to dye on plain
paper, equivalent or better
longevity on photomedia com-
pared to dye on swellable media;

2. Superb highlighter and
water fastness for color for both
plain paper and photo media;

3. Fast “dry to touch” on photo
media, better stackability; and

4. Stable color, less observable
from time of print to next day.

Photos On Display
Frame photos you want to dis-

play using an acid-free mat and
UV-filtering glass and keep them
away from direct sunlight. Don’t
want a frame with glass? Consider
spraying your print with a protec-
tive sealer, such as those from
Premier, Luminos, Lyson and
Marshall.

Some printers are capable of
producing borderless prints. If
yours isn’t, don’t try to fool it by
entering the wrong paper dimen-
sions. If you’re very lucky, you’ll
get the desired result. If you’re
not, you’ll spray the inside of the
printer with spilled ink. To get
borderless prints from a printer
that can’t produce them, use a
larger paper size and trim away
the border when you’re done.

For more information on inkjet
printers, or for additional printing
tips, visit www.dell.com/printers.

All-In-One Inkjets For Digital Photo Printing During The Holidays

An all-in-one printer can make a
great gift or serve as a helpful
tool around the holiday season.

(NAPSA)—You’ll shine and so
will your hardwood floor when you
use the right care to keep it look-
ing like new. Here are some sensi-
ble do’s and don’ts to follow:

First, do remember that if
you’ve been cleaning your wood
floors with vinegar and water, oil
soap, furniture polish or window
cleaner, you may be ruining your
costly investment. While these
cleaners may work well on some
surfaces, hardwood floors are not
one of them.

Excessive wet mopping with
water and vinegar can cause wood
to expand, possibly permanently
damaging the floor in addition to
dulling the finish. Other cleaners
that have silicone, wax or oil
soaps can leave a residue on the
finish that will adversely affect
the adhesion of a new coat of fin-
ish, requiring a complete sanding
and finishing of your floors to
remove it. 

Cleaners that do not leave any
residue allow you to periodically
“pad and recoat” your floors,
which involves having your hard-
wood floor-finishing professional
deep clean and abrade your floor,
then add a new coat of finish,
which dramatically conserves
time and money and keeps your
floors looking like new. 

One residue-free, proven hard-
wood floor cleaner formulated
specifically for polyurethane-
f inished hardwood floors is
BonaKemi’s Swedish Formula®

Hardwood Floor Cleaner. This
environmentally friendly, non-
toxic, pH-neutral cleaner effec-
tively cleans dirt, grease and
sticky spills without leaving any
dulling residue. 

Preventative care of your floors
is also extremely important for
keeping hardwood floors looking
like new. Simple activities such as

vacuuming or sweeping floors reg-
ularly, promptly removing spills,
placing mats at exterior doors in
order to trap sand and grit, and
using protective pads or caps on
“feet” of furniture can all help in
keeping your hardwood floors
fresh. Also, avoid walking on your
floors with high-heeled shoes and
keep the nails of pets trimmed. 

Yet, maintenance is just one
piece of the puzzle in caring for
your hardwood floors. When your
floors are worn or damaged be-
yond what periodic recoating can
restore, you will need a profes-
sional to refinish your floors. 

Hardwood floor refinishing has
traditionally been a dusty and
inconvenient process. However,
newer products and services, such
as BonaKemi’s Environmental
Choice System™, include sanding
systems that eliminate dust, and
Swedish waterborne finishes with-
out the toxic fumes. The BonaKemi
system is certified by the GREEN-
GUARD Environmental Institute for
indoor air quality. 

To learn more about caring for
your floor, visit www.bonakemi.com.

A New Floor In The Old Room

Your hardwood floor is a soft
touch for proper care.

(NAPSA)—Selecting a hearing
aid shouldn’t be a snap decision.
There are a number of factors that
have to be considered if you are to
find the kind that is right for you.

If you are thinking of getting a
hearing aid, here are a few tips
from experts:

• Have a licensed audiologist
or dispenser perform a complete
hearing evaluation. They will also
be able to provide you with a hear-
ing aid if one is called for. Never
try to purchase a hearing aid
through a TV or magazine ad.

• If the tests suggest that you
need a hearing aid, ask to see a
range of products and styles so you
can make an informed selection.

• When selecting a hearing
aid, your focus should be on your
lifestyle. Consider the situations
you are in every day such as work
or in the car where you need to
hear better.

• Ask to see a written return
policy. Also, ask if there is an ori-
entation and follow-up service
included in the price and care
plan.

• Remember that hearing aids
don’t fix or cure hearing loss and
they can take getting used to. The
best hearing aid for you is the one
that delivers improvements in the
day-to-day situations that are
most important to you.

One of the latest developments
in hearing aids providing service,
savings and convenience, is a
hearing aid that uses recharge-

able batteries. Called the GN
ReSound Pulse, it offers a full day
of use on a fully charged battery.
Other features include a battery
door that opens automatically as
the device is placed in the charger,
a compartment for spare batteries
and the ability to be powered
through the USB port of a PC.

When it comes to sound, the
hearing aid offers 30 percent more
true useable gain than other mod-
els. More useable gain reflects
what a person can hear in a real-
life situation. More useable gain
translates to increased audibility,
especially in high frequencies,
which means an increased capac-
ity to understand speech.

To learn more, you can visit
www.GNReSound.com.

New Hearing Aid Based On Sound Idea

If tests suggest that you need a
hearing aid, ask to see a range of
products and styles so you can
make an informed selection. 

(NAPSA)—Medical experts are
working on ways to help people
with cancer live longer. That’s
important because every day,
3,835 are told by their doctors
that they have cancer. Ten million
Americans are cancer survivors
and they stay strong with hope.
Unfortunately, a majority of newly
diagnosed survivors are not pre-
pared with the skills needed to
fight this terrible disease. The
first step to cancer survival is edu-
cating yourself through credible
and accurate resources. 

Years ago a group of survivors,
oncology nurses and oncology
social workers recognized a need
for a resource that would teach
cancer survivors the skills needed
to better meet and understand the
challenges of their illness. That’s
why the National Coalition for
Cancer Survivorship (NCCS), the
Oncology Nursing Society, the
Association of Oncology Social
Work and later the National Asso-
ciation of Social Workers part-
nered to develop the Cancer Sur-
vival Toolbox®. 

The first six modules of the
Toolbox address the topics of
communicating, finding informa-
tion, making decisions, solving
problems, negotiating and stand-
ing up for your rights. Over the
years additional programs were
added to help older persons,
caregivers,  those facing finan-
cial troubles and those who have
finished treatment.  To date,
NCCS has distributed hundreds
of thousands of Toolboxes to can-

cer survivors, their families and
caregivers.

“We developed the Cancer Sur-
vival Toolbox to help arm people
with the skills and information
they need to fight for better can-
cer care and navigate the complex
health care system,” said Ellen
Stovall, president of NCCS. Sto-
vall is a 34-year cancer survivor.

While created primarily for
people who have been recently
diagnosed with cancer, the Tool-
box can help anyone who is facing
hard decisions and changes in life
due to cancer. Family members
and caregivers may also find the
Toolbox helpful.

To order the Toolbox in English,
Spanish or Chinese (transcript
only) call the National Coalition for
Cancer Survivorship at (877)
TOOLS-4-U. You can also read, lis-
ten or download MP3 files of the
modules online at www.cancer 
survivaltoolbox.org.

The First Step To Cancer Survival

Survivors should arm them-
selves with the skills and infor-
mation they need to fight for bet-
ter cancer care.

***
A friend might well be reckoned
the masterpiece of nature. 

—Ralph Waldo Emerson 
***

***
Live your questions now, and
perhaps even without knowing
it, you will live along some dis-
tant day into your answers. 

—Rainer Maria Rilke
***

***
When one find’s oneself in a hole
of one’s own making, it is a good
time to examine the quality of
the workmanship. 

—John Renmerde 
***

***
Love can turn the cottage into
a golden palace. 

—German proverb 
***


